
 

 

 

February 28, 2020 

 

Dear Community Noise Forum Participant, 

 

Beginning last year, we began sharing with you an important, approximately 18-month long project 

at Tampa International Airport to update the Airport’s Noise Exposure Map. We are pleased to share 

that the first round of public workshops for this project will commence next month. 

 

Please see the enclosed announcement, which outlines some of the Noise Exposure Map update 

process. Information on the times and locations of the first round of public workshops is included in 

the announcement as well.  

 

We welcome and encourage everyone to attend. 

 

We have two workshops that will take place on Thursday, March 12, 2020 in the Aviation Authority 

Boardroom at Tampa International Airport. As such, we will not have our regularly scheduled 

Community Noise Forum meeting on March 12, in an effort to encourage residents to participate in 

the workshops.  

 

Should you have any questions, please let our Noise Monitoring Officer, Jade Darrell 

(jdarrell@tampaairport.com) or myself know.  

 

There is no need to RSVP to join any of the workshops. 

 

Thank you!  

 
-- 

Adam Bouchard 

Director of Operations 

abouchard@tampaairport.com  
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